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March 14, 2012

Assistant Professor Victor Cabrera
Department of Dairy Science
279 Animal Science Building

Dear Victor:

I am very pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive the 2012 CALS
Pound Extension Award. You can be very proud that you were selected to receive this
recognition. On behalf of the whole college community, we would like to thank you for
your remarkable contributions.

This award will be presented at the CALS Awards Program on Wednesday, April 25, 2012.
The program will begin at 3:00 p.m. in the Ebling Symposium Center in the Microbial
Sciences Building and a reception will follow. An invitation with details on the awards
program and reception will be sent at a later date.

It is obvious the selection committee found your nomination a public testimony to your
outstanding performance for our college. I want to personally thank you for your service
and congratulate you on being selected as this year’s recipient.

Sincerely,

Kathryn A. VandenBosch
Dean and Director

xc: K. Weigel
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